Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

DEPARTMENT OF MANAGEMENT SERVICES
Division of Communications
The Department of Management Services, Division of Telecommunications announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.

DATE AND TIME: Tuesday, April 24, 2018, 10:00 a.m. – 12:30 p.m. Eastern Time

PLACE: APCO Florida Conference (1850 Hotel Plaza Blvd, Orlando)

GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: The Region 9, Regional Planning Committee (RPC) for the State of Florida will hold its annual meetings and are open to all interested parties. All 700/800 MHz public safety licensees in Florida are encouraged to attend. The Region 9, 700MHz meeting will start at 10:00 a.m. and the Region 9, 800MHz meeting will start immediately after the adjournment of the 700 MHz meeting.

The final agenda will be provided at the meetings, and will consist of general agenda items, By-Laws and amendments to the regional plans, FCC and NRPC updates, a general status report from the State of Florida, updates on delegation of other Planning Authority, and review of officers and open positions.

A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Region Chairman, Sgt. Jason Matthews, (352)742-3941, jason.matthews@lcso.org.

Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 5 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Region Chairman, Sgt. Jason Matthews, (352)742-3941, jason.matthews@lcso.org. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).

If any person decides to appeal any decision made by the Board with respect to any matter considered at this meeting or hearing, he/she will need to ensure that a verbatim record of the proceeding is made, which record includes the testimony and evidence from which the appeal is to be issued.

For more information, you may contact: Region Chairman, Sgt. Jason Matthews, (352)742-3941, jason.matthews@lcso.org.
